
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 5/27/2014 11:57:40 AM
To: Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FERC rule 745? 

Audrey -

Could you give me a call when you get a chance? I want to ask you about what you 
think the consequences are of Friday’s court decision on FERC rule 745 on our 
application due next week.

Thanks!

yours

sid

Redacted
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